## **Public Administration Committee**

From:

shawn lowley

Sent:

Sunday, 23 March 2014 6:56 PM

To:

**Public Administration Committee** 

Subject:

protecting native animals

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I believe that the shooting of feral animals is a good thing for the protection of native animals. I have seen the damage caused by feral animals to our natives and to the landscape. The opening of public lands to hunters would only help protect our native wildlife. If coordinated correctly there would be no danger to the public. I also believe there should be safety courses for the hunters to pass before they are allowed to hunt on public land as well as an accuracy test.

Sincerely,

shawn lowley